
February 22, 2005 

 

Motion before the Salisbury University Faculty Senate 

 

Re:  “On-Line Learning Policy”, Charge to University Curriculum Committee. 

 

Motion:  “The Faculty Senate charges the University Curriculum Committee to engage in 

dialogue with the Ad Hoc On-Line Learning Committee in its deliberations regarding the 

creation of the University’s policy guiding the practice of teaching on-line courses.  The 

charge includes a UCC review of the policy recommended by the Ad Hoc Learning 

Committee and a report and recommendation to the Faculty Senate regarding this policy.   

The Senate requests that a report on this matter be presented to the Senate no later than 

the Senate’s first meeting in May, 2005.” 


